
Scripture Reader:  Alanna Palmer (John 10:1-18) 
Greeter:    Mary & Earl Staples 
Ushers: Left Side:  John Gaskin and Roger Miller 
  Center:  Isabel Green  
  Right Side: Tammy Coughlan & Dean Jones 
  Upstairs:  Katie & Eric Lakes 
Coffee Hour:   Property  
 

Announcements 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2018 

ROLLING RIVER – Experience the ride of a lifetime with God” St. 
Paul's, Forest Hill and Wilmot United Churches will once again be 
joining together for our VBS program. 
When:  August 27-31 from 9:00 – 11:30 
Where:  St. Paul’s United Church 
Ages:  Age 4 and up 
*** We will discover that life with God is an adventure filled with 
wonder and surprise and we can trust God to be with us through 
anything. Great music, exciting science experiments, creative 
crafts, fun games and memorable Bible Stories. (Children can be 
dropped off as early as 8:30 a.m. and picked up any time before 
12:00) ....SO…  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

St. Paul’s has  a position available for a Custodian.     Resumes 
may be dropped off at the office before August 31 or mailed to St. 
Paul’s United, 224 York Street, Fredericton, NB  E3B 3P1, 
attention: M&P Committee.  For more details and further 
information please call 458-1183. 
 
St. Paul’s Brown Bag program is in need of food items for our 
folks who come in off of the street for a meal.  We need protein, 
puddings/fruit cups, snacks and juice boxes.  We appreciate all 
you contribute towards this much needed program and thank you 
so much for what you are able to donate. 
 
Blueberry Supper:  St. Andrews United, Harvey Station. 
Sunday, August 26th from 3:30—6 p.m.  Baked ham, baked 
beans, baked potatoes, coleslaw, brown bread & rolls.  Blueberry 
desserts.  Adults $12, children under 12 $5.  Take out orders will 
be available. 
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A Word From The Pantry: We continue to serve our 
community on Wednesday mornings by offering food and basic 
needs items. Our shelves are getting very low, but Pantry Sunday 
is fast approaching! You can help replenish our shelves by 
bringing in food or basic needs items to Worship on September 
2nd, or by dropping items off at the office any other time. 
 
The following is a list of most needed items:    

-soup, all kinds, even tomato     
-toilet tissue    
-paper towels     
-cereal   
-pancake mix and syrup    
-pudding cups, fruit cups and juice boxes         
-baked beans      
-canned milk 
-macaroni         
-canned meats and fish    
-frosting         
-granola bars     
-large canned fruit       
-juice, litre size        
-coffee   
-cheez whiz       
-peanut butter 
-sugar, brown and white   

 
Thanks for all that you have given and continue to give to ensure 
that this ministry is able to serve. 
 
Fall Kick-off: On September 9th we start the fall in a big way! 

-Before worship at around 10:10 AM, all are invited to come 
and join in a sing-a-long. Let us warm our voices up as we 
get ready to praise God together! 
-A service of worship and praise will begin at 10:30 AM in 
which we hear the story of Noah and the Rainbow 
-Following worship there will be a BBQ held in the George 
Street parking lot. 

Come and share in faith and fellowship as we dive into the fall 
season. 
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